PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

FRIDAY 23 NOVEMBER 2012
PRESENT

June
Trish
Sandra Finney

APOLOGIES

Margaret Cruden, Jo Hartley, Elaine Hartshorne, Keith Boothman, 

Christine Boothman, Frank Havard, Margaret Baines, Susan Elwood
Minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed to be correct
There was nothing in the suggestion box to discuss
We now have £154.70 in the book fund

A proper suggestion box has been found for £10.80.

The results of the survey were discussed.  It was noted that there should be more notices about the room to speak to someone in private.  

Photographs were again discussed.  The people who had been spoken to were positive about this so this can be looked at again in the New Year.

Next meeting Friday January 18 2013

